
 

        Executive Head Teacher:   Andrew Smith B.Ed (Hons), M.Sc, NPQH 

  Head of School:                 Nichola Allerston BA (Hons) (QTS), NPQH                          
 

Market Rasen Church of England Primary School (VC) 
         Mill Road, Market Rasen, Lincolnshire, LN8 3BL 

         T: 01673 842395  E: enquiries@marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk  

         www.marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk  @northwoldsfederation 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

SUMMER FETE - Saturday 29th June 

 We will be holding a Summer fete on Saturday 29th June at Market Rasen C of E Primary School. This will be 

11am-3pm. The fete is a fundraiser to enable the school to continue to offer wider opportunities. The funds 

we raise will go towards trips and educational visits outside of the classroom for all ages.   

For a fun filled and successful Summer Fete, we are looking for helpers, and donations if you can;   

- Helpers needed to run stalls and games on the day, responsible for money handling and ensuring everyone 
is having a great time. If you would like to help, please contact a member of the FAFF team directly; Hayley 
De Ath; 07534351791 OR Lindsay Pickworth; 07399547788. (Alternatively, please contact school directly 
and put your name down to help. The FAFF committee will get in touch if you leave your name and number 
at the office). 

-  Donations we are looking for is a huge variety of anything you think is suitable for; Raffle prizes, tombola 
prizes and other prizes for winning games on the day. The tombola prizes for the summer fete will need to 
be small enough to fit inside a jam jar, for the jam jar tombola (for example, sweets, stationery, 
jewellery/bands/small toys). Or maybe you have a business that you’d like to donate a voucher from, or 
sponsor a stall? Please get in touch.  

- NON-UNIFORM DAY - In return for a jam jar tombola prize! Friday 14th June. The children are invited to 
attend school in non-uniform in return for a prize to support the jam jar tombola. Please send a small item 
to fit into a jam jar :) If you are not in a position to be able to donate, this is no problem at all, please still 
take part in non-uniform day.   

We would also be grateful if anyone has further ideas what they would like to see at the Summer Fete, as your 
voice as parents/guardians matters! Please contact Mr Smith or Mrs Allerston who will pass on any ideas to 
the committee.  

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Yours Faithfully,  

 

The FAFF team.  
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